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From: Elena DeLisle-Perry
Sent: Friday, November 16, 2018 8:24:42 AM
To: City Council
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Support for Sidewalks
Sensitivity: Normal

Hi, 
I'd like to put in a note of support for sidewalks in front of the Cascade K-8 Community School and Home Education Exchange 200th between 25th Ave NE
and 30th Ave NE. Kids are always walking up that road and we all know drivers just aren't paying attention. Thanks for considering!

-- 
   

                   Elena DeLisle-Perry 
               SHORELINE MUSIC TOGETHER

            Family Music Program

             (206) 713-0318
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